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Important Circular
(Throungh website)

No.AN/X/10030/2/2016/PC Dated: 19/05/2017

To
All PCsDA/CsDA & PCA(Fys)

Subject: Posting of SAOs/AOs, AAOs and Sr.Auditor/Auditor/Clerk to
CGDA'’s Office — Panel for the year 2017-18
Reference: HQrs. office circular No. even dated 25/01/2017.

Ve v v e Y e de ok de e

This office is in receipt of doubt from controllers’ office relating to para 5 and 6
of the HQrs. circular cited under reference.

It is clarified that PCsDA/CsDA may send names names of only those
staff/officers who have volunteer/requesting for transfer to Delhi station and fulfil the
criteria as laid down in the HQrs circular dated 25/01/2017 for posting to HQrs. office.
However, selection would be based on vacancy in HQrs. office and also keeping in
mind the extent of deficiency in the serving organization/office.
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